TOWN OF CORNISH PLANNING BOARD MEETING

1/7/97 MEETING MINUTES

MEMBERS PRESENT:

Carl Wallace Merideth Harding Ray Estabrooks Woodrow Hartford Jim Davis

Minutes of 12/16/96 accepted and approved.

New Business:

Steve Gauthier wants to open a store in his house on Rt. 25 with antiques etc. He wants to add an ell, 180 s.f.. There will be a store area of 540 S.F. He hopes to open on May 3, 1997. There would be a sign on lawn with lights. He was instructed to submit a written application with details of parking and signs etc.

A review of proposed articles to go before The Town Of Cornish was voted as follows.